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March 5, 2012 

 

 

Re: Giant EA hearings 

 

The Review Board has been advised verbally by the developer that it will be ready for 

hearings no earlier than mid-May 2012, and that it will soon be submitting a letter with 

more details shortly.  Once this is received, the Review Board will issue an updated 

schedule.  

 

Parties should take advantage of the additional time to review the IR responses, to work 

on their technical reports and to prepare and practice their hearing presentations.   

 

 

Alan Ehrlich 

 

Manager of Environmental Impact Assessment 

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 

 

 


